
September 26, 2022 
 
The Columbia City Park Board met in regular session with the following members present: 
Park Board President Keith Nickolson 
Park Board Secretary Roger Ferrell 
Park Board Member Mark Ellis  
Park Board Member Kim Varga 
Park Board Member Karen Koday 
 
Also in attendance: 
Park Superintendent Mark Green 
 
After reviewing the minutes of the August 22, 2022, meeting, Mark Ellis made a motion to 
approve the minutes, which is seconded by Kim Varga, to accept the minutes as submitted.  On 
the call of the vote, all voted aye. 

Mark Green, Park Superintendent stated Eagle Park is very busy. JFL Football practice is during 
the week with games on Saturday mornings at Eagle Park. Fall travel soccer is going well with 
tournaments on the weekends at Eagle Park.  

Mark stated he attended a meeting with the school to discuss the natatorium. Green announced 
after much discussion we still have lots of details to figure out.  

Green announced that we should know by the end of the week if we get the DNR grant for Eagle 
Park.  
 
Mark stated this winter we will start renting out the Pavilion at the Aquatic Center during Ice 
Rink hours.  
 
Green announced the Community Foundation has started excavating to start the building process 
with completion Summer 2023.  
 
Mark stated Mother Son Halloween tickets go on sale today September 26th.  
 
The next meeting will be October 17, 2022. 
 
These minutes are respectfully submitted by Andrea Pequignot, Administrative Assistant Parks 
Department.  
 


